
Technical Bulletin for immediate release 

TWINS CUP REGULATIONS CHANGES 

Due to the cooperation and request by Kawasaki, MotoAmerica is extending the twins homologation to include all 
2006 to 2011 Kawasaki EX650 and 2012 – present Kawasaki Ninja 650's. 

Additionally, In order to allow competitors to use more “off the shelf” connecting rods we have made a change to the 
rule. The revised version will omit the requirement to be the same weight or greater however the material still must 
remain the same as homologated or steel.  

 2.8.8.9/a. Connecting rods may be altered or replaced from those fitted to the homologated motorcycle. The weight 
must be the same or greater than the original homologated part. 

Please contact technicaldirector@motoamerica.com with any questions. 
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